
Mr. Bouba Sampil 
President 
Guinean Football Association 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Formal Letter of Apology 
 
Greetings from the Football Association of Indonesia (PSSI). We sincerely hope this letter 
finds you well. 
 
It has come to our sincere attention with deep regret that certain individuals from Indonesia 
have engaged in inappropriate behavior by posting disparaging remarks on the official 
Instagram page of the Guinean Football Association. We wish to extend our most sincere 
apologies for this regrettable incident. 
 
Indonesia takes pride in its diverse society, which comprises a multitude of races, colors, 
and religions. Our strength lies in our unity and inclusivity, as we honor and embrace the 
rich tapestry of cultures that define our nation. It is deeply disheartening that the actions of 
a few do not reflect the values we strongly uphold. 
 
On a different note, we would like to extend our heartfelt congratulations to the Guinean 
Football Association on your qualification for the 2024 Paris Summer Olympics.  
 
Once again, please accept our sincere apologies for this unfortunate incident. We offer our 
best wishes to you and your team as you prepare for the upcoming tournament. We are 
confident that you will represent your nation with excellence. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
President 
 
 
 
 
Erick Thohir 

Jakarta, 10 May 2024 BT1/BT13/MR/N-N/ET

Encl         : -
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